
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th October 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 2B - Class Dojo Reward – Friday 13th October 2023  

I am pleased to inform you that 2B have achieved their target of 1500 Class Dojo points this term! This means that 
they have earned a whole class reward, which will take place on Friday 13th October 2023.  

The children have chosen to have a non uniform day where they can wear their own choice of clothes to school. On 
this day, the children will not need to wear their PE kits. Please ensure outfits are appropriate and suitable for 
classroom activities. The children will also be watching a film in the afternoon on this day.  

The children have worked extremely hard this term. We are very proud of them so please congratulate your child on 
their achievements this term!  

If you have any questions, please contact me on Class Dojo.  

Thank you for all of your continued support.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Wright 

 


